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DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 

PLACE: The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board, Public Hearing Room, 625 Indiana 
Avenue, NW, Suite 300, Washington, DC 20004. 

STATUS: Open 

CHANGE IN THE MEETING: The meeting has been postponed until 9:00 a.m.on April 
16, 1997 [previously announced for March 19, 1997 (same time)]. 

MATTERS TO BE CONSIDERED: The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board will 
reconvene and continue the open meeting conducted on February 5, 1997, regarding the 
status of DOE's Implementation Plan for Board Recommendation 95-2, Integrated Safety 
Management. Specifically, the Board will be given status reports by DOE relative to the 
Department's efforts to improve the technical expertise necessary to review and implement 
safety management systems, including establishment of a Core Technical group, and the 
development of guidance for implementation of the Safety Management System. 

CONTACT PERSON FOR MORE INFORMATION: Robert M. Andersen, General 
Counsel, Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board, 625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700, 
Washington, DC 20004, (800) 788-4016. This is a toll-free number. 

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
reserves its right to further schedule and otherwise regulate the course of this meeting, to 
recess, reconvene, postpone or adjourn the meeting, and otherwise exercise its authority 
under the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended. 

DATED: March 11, 1997. 

John T. Conway, 
 
Chairman. 


